
 
 
 

Smoke Detector Program 
 

Recently you changed your clocks as we sprung forward.  Did you remember to change 
the batteries in your smoke detectors?  If you didn’t, take a moment to change the 
batteries in your smoke detectors. Smoke detectors are your lifeline in the event of a fire 
in your home.  Don’t be caught without working smoke detectors in your home.  
 
If you need help changing the batteries or need smoke a detector, contact the Glendale 
Fire Department at 771-7864 and we will be happy to schedule a time to come assist you. 
 

 

 
 
 


